
BDO honors seafarers; joins Philippine Seafarers’ Congress

As part of efforts to recognize the role of Filipino seafarers in the Philippine maritime industry, BDO recently joined

the 6th Philippine Seafarers’ Congress held at the Luneta Seafarers Welfare Foundation (LUSWELF) grounds in

T.M. Kalaw Street in Manila. The 6th Philippine Seafarers’ Congress is part of the Annual National Maritime week.

BDO set up a booth at the grounds last September 26 to 28, 2016 in order to assist seafarers in opening BDO

Kabayan Savings Accounts and attend to their remittance queries with the assistance of BDO Luneta- T.M. Kalaw

branch representatives.

BDO has been an active sponsor of the Annual National Maritime week celebrations for six consecutive years

through non-government organization LUSWELF, which gives manning agencies a venue to promote job

vacancies in the maritime industry in its seafarers’ center in Manila. LUSWELF has given BDO access to various

manning agencies allowing the bank to offer its allotment/remittance services for the seafarers hired by the said

agencies.

BDO booth setup at the 6th Philippine Seafarers’

Congress, Luswelf Grounds, T.M. Kalaw , Manila

(3rd from left) BDO Remittance Origination

Shipping AVP & Sales Officer Malou Donato

together with BDO Luneta – TM Kalaw branch

representatives

BDO Remittance representative  Mar Villafranca

promoting on stage BDO Remit flagship product  -

BDO Kabayan Savings Account

(From left) BDO Remittance representatives

Julius Esdicul & Donne Lozano during a product 

talk at the seafarers’ event 

BDO Remittance team manning the booth & promoting  BDO Kabayan Savings Account at the 6th Philippine Seafarers’ Congress


